
Teacher of  Biology                     

Full Time Mps/Ups 

Required for September 2023 

The Governors of this successful school seek to appoint a well-qualified, enthusiastic 
and innovative individual to teach Biology through to A Level. The post offers a 
significant professional development opportunity to support the development of a 
dynamic and creative curriculum within a supportive and caring school 
community.  Stretford Grammar School is a thriving, vibrant and oversubscribed 
foundation grammar school with a diverse social and cultural intake.  Standards and 
achievement are very high, and the school was rated good, with outstanding 
behaviour by Ofsted in 2015 and again in 2019. 

School would welcome applications from candidates who can support and demonstrate 
a commitment to our diverse school community. 

For any enquiries please contact Mrs. E. Hayes, P.A. to the Headteacher, Stretford 
Grammar School, Granby Road, Stretford, M32 8JB. Tel: 0161 865 2293 ext 5 or e-
mail recruitment@stretfordgrammar.com 

The Governing Body of Stretford Grammar School is committed to equality of 
opportunity and safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 
people.  It expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  The successful 
candidate will be subject to a DBS and pre-employment checks.  

The Application Process 

1. Complete the Stretford Grammar School teaching staff application form. (Please 
do not include a CV) 

2. Provide a letter of application of no more than two sides of A4, explaining your 
vision for a dynamic science curriculum and how your experience to date has 
developed you for this role 

Send your application by email to recruitment@stretfordgrammar.com or by post to: 

Stretford Grammar School,  

Granby Road,  

Stretford, Manchester, M32 8JB 
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Closing Date: 12:00pm – Tuesday 21st March 2023 

Interviews:  Monday 27th March 2023. 

Unfortunately we are unable to communicate to all applicants the outcome of the 
short-listing process and sadly, if you have not been contacted by  1st April 2023, 
regrettably you must assume your application has not been successful on this 
occasion. 


